
Dear College Students, 

 

 I have sent your son/daughter a letter letting him/her know of our College Outreach Ministry at Holy 
Name Parish.  We would very much like to include him/her on our mailing list. 

 As I know from personal experience, he/she is sometimes too busy and excited getting ready for 
his/her college experience to begin to fill out a form for us.  I am sending you a copy of the College Outreach 
Ministry form that I sent to him/her at the bottom of this letter.  If you think he/she would benefit from any 
part of our ministry at Holy Name Parish, please fill out the form and return it to us.  If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at 270-577-7179 or email me at bprobus@holynameparish.net. 

       Sincerely, 

 

       Beth Probus 

       Holy Name Youth Minister 

 

NAME:_____________________________________________________________ 

COLLEGE OR UNIVERSITY:______________________________________________ 

HOME PHONE:__________________________(So we can update your address each year) 

COLLEGE ADDRESS 

___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS(Please print clearly)______________________________________________________ 

FOOD ALLERGIES:_____________________________________________________ 

Please return this form by: 

 Dropping it in the collection basket on Sunday. 
 Return it to the Parish Office in the door with the mail slot. 
 Mail to:   Beth Probus 

                  511 Second Street 
                  Henderson, KY 42420 
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